
A message from our principal
Dear Charger Families,



Letters regarding unpaid fees will be coming home with your child
for the 2023-2024 school year. We understand that various
circumstances can cause delays in payments throughout the year.
Before the last day of school we kindly request you pay these fees.
Timely fee payment ensures smooth operations and helps us
uphold the standard of education at Overbrook Attendance Center.
We encourage you to kindly disregard this reminder if you have
recently made a payment.

Once fees are paid, report cards and class placements will be
mailed to families on Friday, May 17th. Kindergarten class lists will
be created and shared in August before school starts and CAC will
share their 4th grade lists with families when schedules are created.

Thank you,
Mrs. Bolt

Upcoming Dates:

5/3: Field Day @ SFTHS
K/1: 9-11am
2/3: 12:30-2:30pm

5/9: OAC Talent Show
Parents are welcome to attend

2nd: 10:00am
3rd: 11:00am
1st: 12:35pm
K: 1:45pm

5/14: Last day of School - Early Dismissal

Last Day Dismissal - May 14th
Walkers Dismiss at 1:30pm
SAC and CAC Shuttle Busses Dismiss at 1:20pm
Route Busses Dismiss at 1:40pm

Summer School
This year OAC will not be offering summer school for our students. In the past we have had
additional funding resources to help with the fiscal aspects of summer school. These resources



are no longer available at this time. We will continue to offer KinderCamp at this time to help our
incoming Pre-K students transition to Kindergarten at OAC.

KinderCamp

I’m pleased to announce that Overbrook Attendance Center will offer KinderCamp to incoming
students who turn five on or before August 31, 2024. KinderCamp is specially designed to prepare
children for entering school in the fall. Students are engaged in school-day routines, small-group
instruction, hands-on centers and activities to further develop fine motor and social skills.

Program Schedule:
KinderCamp
4 days; Monday-Thursday, 8:00am-11:30am

Dates:
July 22-July 25

Lost and Found

All items from the lost and found will be in the front hallway by the main entrance. If your child is
missing any items please come take a peek and see if their items are in the lost and found. After
the last day of school all items in the lost and found will be donated.
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